Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

January 8, 2011
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The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:06am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference
Room. No new members present at today's meeting. At the last meeting of the Executive Officers, 5
members stepped down:

e John Leach Assistant Director and Road Caption
e Marlene Leach Secretary

¢ Diane Bye Treasurer

» Rick Anderson Road Captain

e Len Bowman Public Relations

We now need to fill those positions. Darcy Biagioni has stepped forward and is now a Road Captain.
However, we need an Assistant Director, Secretary, Treasurer, LOH and Public Relations Officer.

OLD BUSINESS:

December 5 — the Roy Vickers Art Exhibit was held here in the Conference Centré at Trev Deeley
Motorcycles. Many members who attended purchased merchandise by this talented artist. The Eagle at
the Front of Trev Deeley Motorcycles was created by Roy Vickers.

Dec 11, 17, 18 — Sherri held a BBQ to raise funds for the “Ride to Live” Prostate Cancer charity. She did
a lot of work flipping burgers. Any support from our members for this worthy cause would be
appreciated. :

Over Christmas, our chapter supported a family of 9 children plus 2 adults. We raised a total of $1,000
which was a combination of funds from the chapter, as well as donations from the membership. We
were able to provide them with a $200 VISA, $200 Super Store voucher, and many other gifts of
clothing, toys, etc. We received a Thank you card, which was read out to the membership.

Trev Deeley Motorcycles has created a display of H.O.G. merchandise which will be on sale for the
members starting at the Renewal Party on January 15, 2011. This merchandise will be available to
members at a 12% discount for the month of January 2011.

Darwin is a huge football fan, and he has created a football pool for today’s NFL game between Seattle
Seahawks and New Orleans Saints. The tickets are $2.00 per square or 3 for $5.00.
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